
Tidewater Council Wood Badge Association Minutes 
Zoom meeting of April 19, 2020 at 2:00 PM 

 
• The meeting was called to order at 2:05 PM by Hal Scott and Wayne Page, welcome and 

introductions were made.  37 Wood Badgers and 2 council staff were signed in to the 
meeting. 

• The purpose of the meeting and agenda were presented. 
• Hal Scott reviewed the Association charter and Wayne Page discussed the mission as 

outlined in the charter. 
• Hal Scott explained the election process for the five Association officers. 
• Nominations were received from the floor and the election was held by electronic ballot 

(Zoom meeting Poll) and the following officers were elected by majority vote of the 
members present: 
o Scoutmaster – Wayne Page 
o Assistant Scoutmaster – James Carroll 
o Senior Patrol Leader – Brittany Szkaradnik 
o Quartermaster – Mark Clemente 
o Scribe – Kate Sklat 

• Wayne Page, as the new Association Scoutmaster, made his remarks. 
• Hal Scott reviewed the next steps, which included scheduling the first Association 

officers meeting 
• Wayne Page adjourned the meeting at 3:15 PM 

 
Submitted by Dale Ward, VP of Program 
 
Meeting minutes and other Association information may be found at the Wood Badge 
Association web page on the council website here:  https://tidewaterbsa.com/wood-badge-
association/ 
 


